
 

Dates for your diary… 
 

Monday 12th December 

Christmas Carol Concert for        

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Monday 12th December 

Festive Movie Night in school R-Y6 

Tuesday 13th December 

KS1 Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 14th December 

KS2 Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 15th December 

Cotebrook Centre for Butterfly     

and Dragonfly Class 

Polar Palace Owl Class 

Friday 16th December 

Christmas Party  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Tomlinson for being 

awarded Headteacher of the Year and also 

Hollie is Pupil of the Year! 
 

Highly Commended for Outstanding 

Achievement for Richard Strachan. We 

were finalists for School of the Year 

Outstanding Achievement for Joan Bailey 
 

 These awards are all 

richly deserved and      

the whole Darnhall           

community are so very 

proud of you all. 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped out at our Christmas Fair, 

this was a great success and we raised over £835. 

We would like to thank you all for your donations for St Luke’s, 

such an important charity which is close to all our Community. 

Our KS1 Children were absolutely fabulous in their                    

Big Nativity Performances, some great singing!  

KS2 will be performing at St Chad’s Church on Monday,            

we look forward to seeing you all there. 

Weekly Bulletin no.13 

Friday 9th December 2022 



 

 

 

 
 

 

St Chad’s Church need help!  

They have a Christmas tree with 

no decorations — can you make 

some for them? Please attach to 

a tag including your name and 

school, so that they can be       

returned to you. 

Please bring them to the     

Christmas Tree Festival where 

they will be    

displayed on 

Saturday 10th          

December  

11am—5pm and 

Sunday  11th  

December 

11.30am—4pm 

School Lunches 

Please see separate email 

 regarding lunch choices for this 

last week of term. 

We have a signed          

Manchester United     

football that has been     

donated.  We are selling   

raffle  tickets for £1 a 

strip in the main 

KS2 office.          

Tickets will be on 

sale until 

16th December. 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 12th December 

We have a festive Movie Night for         

Reception to Year 6 3:15 to 5:00pm.     

This will be held in each classroom.  

Children must be collected by             

an Adult at 5pm. 


